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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
September 13, 2024 
 
 

HILLSHIRE DRIVE CLOSURE 
 
Weather or contractors scheduling permitting, Hillshire Drive will be closed at the 
intersection of South Deer Ridge Drive for 2 weeks beginning no earlier than Monday, 
September 16, 2024, at 7 a.m. Mid-Illinois Concrete and Excavation will repair the street 
and other punch list items for the South Ridge 8 and 9 Subdivision development.  
 
Access will be maintained to all properties along Hillshire Drive between South Philo Road 
and South Myra Ridge Drive during the construction. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction 
areas.  Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. 
Please direct questions or concerns to Mr. Chase Hinton at 217-384-2342 or 
cthinton@urbanaillinois.us     
 
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit urbanaillinois.us. Information 
about current and upcoming road closures can also be found in the online map. 
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